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Had a conversion late yesterday with PCG.  The changed wording which concludes that we are
among the highest cost states and have no better than average quality was what they concluded
after all the information  we gave them,  I said that even though they talk about it being in 2008 we
at least need to understand how they are looking at things and where we think we are today.  To
better understand they will be sending me a list of states so we can see how our costs fit in.  I expect
that  shortly.  I said unless we understand the  conclusion it does not help us. 
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